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PLAISTOW HIGHWAY SAFETY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

 
 
MEETING DATE – Friday, June 7, 2013 
 
PRESENT - Chief Stephen Savage, Chairman; Michael Dorman, Building Inspector; Dan Poliquin, 
Selectman Representative; (arrived at 9:45 am) Leigh Komornick, Town Planner; and Ernie Sheltry, Citizen's 
Representative 
 
EXCUSED – Chief John McArdle, Vice-Chairman; Dan Garlington, Highway Department Supervisor; 
Sean Fitzgerald, Town Manager; Lisa Withee, Citizen's Representative; Richard Latham, Citizen’s 
Representative 
 
ABSENT - None 
 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER - n/a   
 
MINUTES –  n/a  
 
PUBLIC COMMENT-  n/a 
 
NEW BUSINESS – n/a 
 
No quorum – The meeting was cancelled to be rescheduled at a later date.   
 
Kevin Russell from NH DOT was present to discuss matters on the Agenda.  Therefore, a general 
discussion was held with Mr. Russell while he was present regarding the lights at the Beede site.  He 
indicated to the Committee that if any citizens have concerns about these lights, they should send a letter 
explaining their concern to NH DOT who makes all the decisions on these lights.   
 
NEXT MEETING DATE – TBD 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Sarah E. Gibbs,  
Recording Secretary  

Town of Plaistow - Highway Safety Committee 
           145 Main Street, Plaistow, NH 03865 


